
 

 



 

 

GENERAL MEETINGS 
 

Venue: San Souci Literary institute 
Address:107 Ramsgate Road, Ramsgate 
              (cnr Campbell Street) 

Time:8:00pm Wednesday Nights 
  

 

 
This newsletter is produced by a sub-committee of the above club and all articles are 
protected by copyright laws and must not be printed without the written permis-
sion of the Leyland P76 Classic Car Club Inc. and the writer of such article. The above 
club hereby thanks and acknowledges the use of any articles etc. 
 
If any members have a vehicle or spare parts for sale, an interesting story about his or 
her car, weather it is about a rebuild or repair, or of your trips away on holidays, 
please do not hesitate to contact the editor and it will be greatly received. 
 
The opinions expressed in the newsletter are not necessarily of the Editor. Where pos-
sible articles contributed by members are verified, however the Leyland P76 Classic 
Car Club Inc. accepts no responsibility of the accuracy of the information. 

 
Leyland p76 Classic Car club Inc. 
C/o 9 Apsley Place 
Taren Point NSW 2229 
Phone (02) 9522 6529 
Email:    force7v@hotmail.com 

Notice of Copyright:- Copyright in all articles published in this magazine is vested in the respective authors of 
those articles. No part of the magazine may be reproduced in any form or by any means whatsoever without per-
mission in writing from the respective authors. Initial enquiries should be directed to the Editor. 

PLEASE NOTE 
If you are able to write up an article for our newsletter, it will be much appreciated.  
If you wish to sell a car please send in your add.  There is no cost, it is free.  It must 
be received by the 1st of the month to be in the next newsletter, however to ensure 
that your write up or add is included in the newsletter, please observe the following: 
 
Email it to force7v@hotmail.com 
Post it to: c/o 9 Apsley Place Taren Point NSW  2229 
follow up with a phone call to 9522 6529 to ensure it has been received. 

 

             MEETING DATES 2013      
  

DECEMBER      18TH 
 



 

 

Happy Christmas Everyone! 
 
May 2014 bring health, happiness and some wealth to all our members. 
Hopefully we can catch up at the Christmas party on Wednesday 18th December. 
Please come and join us and  bring a plate of food and a small gift to raffle. 
The summer brings lots of sport to watch on TV - hope we continue our winning 
streak in the cricket - The Ashes return to Australia would be fantastic! 
Whilst you are being an 'armchair critic' and 'sporting legend'  don't forget to check 
that your car is good to go over the summer. Repco has fuel stabiliser - STA-BIL with 
a 25% discount for NRMA members.  
 
Future event - a January Run  Weekend  to Nowra and surrounding Districts -17 - 20 
Jan -please call Troy  to see what's happening. 
 
We will plan more events during the year. 
 
The Berrima Rally happening 8th & 9th Feb - if you are interested check it out with 
Troy but remember registrations close 1st Feb. So hurry up and register for a really 
relaxed and interesting weekend! 
 
Next meeting will be in February as usual . 
Hope Santa drops down your chimney with lots of goodies! 
Drive safely and see you next year 
Peter O' Brien 

Thanks to everyone who contributed to the magazine this year it was a great ef-
fort ... Ross Rickard ,Terry Rout, Kevin Ward ,POB, Russell, Helen Zerefos, Barry 
Anderson, Joe Green 
 
Kay DE Luca for donating a club Shirt & it was gratefully accepted by Terry. 
 
                                                                                                                 Troy 



 

 

This is  our last Magazine for 2013 & their will be no magazine until February 2014. 
 
At our Xmas meeting we are hoping to have a short video about a road test of a P76 
with Geoff Watson & the host presenter was Clive Robertson & this will be shown on 
a TV screen. 
 
Xmas Party night- could all members please bring along a plate of food and also a 
small gift (about $10) for our free raffle.  This would be much appreciated. 
 
 

Great news James Mentaplay has organized the rear Number-
Plate Lens Covers to produced. These lenses are vastly superior 
to the previous lenses that have been remanufactured in the 
past, with these lenses being made out of poly carbonate. The 
poly carbonate James has chosen is UV resistant, which means 
they will not suffer from the discolouration that both the repro-
duced lenses and the genuine Leyland lenses suffer from. They 
will also be much stronger, which will mean less chance of 
cracking and breaking.  

 The lenses that are being made will also be painted with the silver section around 
the outside of the lense as per the original Leyland spec lense, this means they are 
supplied ready to install.  
 
Members keep in mind if you don’t need a pair now you may in the near future, so 
you should order now as sometimes you never know if we will have them made 
again, seize the opportunity & grab a set or 2 while you can. If you order through 
the club the  price will be $45.00 per set. + postage. 
 
I think even if you don’t need a set its great to support people that go to the effort 
to take on a project & remanufacture a part for our cars, as we are not Holden or 
Ford & you can’t go to Rare Spare & pick one up of the shelf. Well done James  
If you would like a set contact Troy 0409 -988 - 757  order asap as we have  
deadline 

Chris Grace & John Daley we hope you both have an enjoyable time in our club. 



 

 

The SA Club wishes to announce that the 2015 Easter National Meeting will be held in 
South Australia at Mclaren Vale 40 kms south of Adelaide. 
  
Mclaren Vale is situated at the Gateway to the Fleurieu Peninsula well known for its 
beaches and food it is also a world renowned Wine Region. 
 
All accommodation has been reserved at Mclaren Vale Motel & Apartments, enclosed is a 
copy of their rates and facilities and contact details.  
 
Registration and accommodation will be available from Thursday 2 April. 
 
Bookings are to be made direct to the motel and state that you are attending the 
P76 National Meeting. 
 
Please can you notify our Events Co Ordinator Dianne Bray if you are coming  
 
Email  npbray@hotmail.com   or mail 24 Elijah Street Morphett Vale SA 5162 
 
 
The committee is putting together an Itinerary and further information and costs will be 
made available at a later date. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions please contact Nigel or Dianne Bray at the above addresses or 
phone 08 83250512. 
 
 
 
Looking forward to seeing you  

LEYLAND P76 OWNERS CLUB (SA) INC 
 
 

 

Easter National Meeting  
3 – 6 April 2015 

 
Newsletter No 1 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                 
 

 

          

                              
 
 
 
 

Club Room Christmas Party Meeting  December  18th 

January 26th  Australia Day Parade at Berrima  

February 8th/9th  
2014 

 
April 2014                       Robertson Show & Shine 
 
 
August 2014               Shannon's Eastern Creek 
 

              Berrima Rally at Mittagong   
       For an entry form contact 
       Joe Green -  9522 6529 

 
October 2014                  Chevalier College Highlands Motorfest  

 
August 2014           British Display Day Kings School 

Easter 2015           National Meeting South Australia 

January 17-20th  Week-end   run to Nowra  



 

 

Minutes of the Leyland P76 Classic Car Club held at the Sans Souci Literary 
Institute on Wednesday 20th November 2013 

Peter O’Brien opened the meeting at 8:00 pm. Members in attendance as per the attendance book. 
 
Apologies – Sue Green, Angelos Frangopolous, Ron Frith, Ross Rickard 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted. 
Moved – Joe Green  Seconded – Terry Route 
 
Business arising from the minutes;    Nil 
 
Treasurers Report; 
Income 
M/ship   $  40.00 
Rego Stickers  $  12.00 
Total   $  52.00 
 
Outgoings 
Office of Fair Trading $  52.00 
Hall Rent  $  39.60 
Office Works  $  31.20 
Bank Fees  $    1.00 
Total   $ 123.80 
 
Bank Statement No 235  Dated 31/10/2013   Balance - $1806.19 
 
Moved – Terry Route   Seconded – John Dalley 
 
Correspondence In: 
NZ P76 Newsletters for Sept and Nov 2013 
Brochure from Jervis Bay Wild 
Brochure re 2013 Berrima Rally scheduled for 8th & (th February 2014 
 
Correspondence Out:   Nil 
 
Acceptance of correspondence. 
Moved – Tony de Luca  Seconded – Joe Green 
 
General Business: 
Ron Frith is still having problems with his leg. 
Troy Green advised that the 2014 Calenders will be ordered shortly from the WA P76 Club. 
Tony de Luca advised of the upcoming CMC AGM to be held on Monday 25th November. 
Tony also gave a report on his recent trip to the USA 
Kevin Ward gave a report on his recent trip to Cooma. 
 
The meeting concluded at 8:45 pm followed by supper. 



 

      18TH  december                      Club room Meeting                      Be There 

If you would like the magazine emailed 
to You in full colour  instead of snail 
mail CONTACT US force7v@hotmail.com 

TAILPIECE  

INTERESTING   
STUFF 

 
www.leylandp76.org.au 

HIGHLIGHTS 


